
 
 
 

Acknowledgement of Receipt of Privacy Practices 
 
Alaska Women’s Cancer Care LLC uses an electronic medical record 

system that is part of Providence Alaska Medical Center. Our clinic 
routinely collaborates with other medical offices/facilities and doctors to 
provide the most comprehensive care for you or your family member. This 
collaboration is protected by HIPAA and does not require a specific 
permission from you. Please let us know if you have any concerns 
regarding this policy. Alaska Women’s Cancer Care LLC respects and 
values your privacy as a high priority. 

 
 
We are obligated, by law, to release your information (whether it is 

medical records or demographics) to law enforcement when it is requested. 
 

 
We do not sell, rent, or release your personal information to any other 

entity (not protected under HIPAA) without your express permission.  
 
 
Please note the AKWCC staff use texting and cell phones for 

information exchange with other providers and staff members concerning 
your care. 

 
Please sign electronically at the reception desk that you 

acknowledge and understand the privacy practices of Alaska Women’s 
Cancer Care LLC.  

 


